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From: Greg Mahoney on Behalf of CALBO 
 California Building Officials 
 1022 G Street 
 Sacramento, CA  95814 
   
 
Hi Todd, 
I would like to provide CALBO’s position on sun-setting the PV option (vs. High performance attics and 
walls) for compliance in the 2016 CEC.   
First of all, it is CALBO’s position the any planned revision in mid-triennial cycle is a bad idea for 
everyone concerned and would only create confusion and frustration on the part of the applicants and 
jurisdictions.  
Second, CALBO members believe that the more compliance options available to the stakeholders and 
users of the code the better.  Providing more options allows for greater design flexibility while still 
realizing energy savings.    
The planned sun-setting of a viable compliance option, mid-code cycle, does not appear to benefit the 
stakeholders at large.   
  
  
Gregory Mahoney, CBO 
Chief Building Official 
City of Davis 
23 Russell Blvd 
Davis CA 95616 
530 757-5655 
gmahoney@cityofdavis.org 
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